
REMOTE LEARNING: 
LIMITED ACCESS
Access to school grounds is limited to:

•	 school staff 

•	 students attending on-site learning

•	 contractors, including cleaners and 
maintenance workers 

•	 outside-school-hours-care (OHSC) 
staff, enrolled children and their 
families.

For more information, visit  
education.vic.gov.au

Contact: 

Email: 
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